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September 22, 2016 
Deanna Maiolo 
Colorado Secretary of State 
1700 Broadway, Suite 200 
Denver, CO  80290 
 
RE: Corrections to Board Rule 400, 3 CCR 713-7,  

Rule Opinion Correction, SOS Tracking No. 2016-00441 
 
Dear Ms. Maiolo: 
 
Pursuant to C.R.S. § 24-4-103(11)(d)(II), the correction to the above-reference rule is 
not a substantive change, but is a correction to a non-substantive error in the rule 
as filed. 
 
During the rulemaking hearing, the Board voted to replace the requirements set out 
in former subparagraph (b) from Section 3.A of the rule with new requirements.  
The new requirements were reflected in subparagraphs (c) and (d) of Section 3.A of 
the rule as filed, but subparagraph (b) was inadvertently not stricken from the rule 
when it was filed.  The corrected rule removes former subparagraph (b) from 
Section 3.A of the rule, and renumbers the remaining subparagraphs under that 
section. 
 
Thank you for your assistance with correcting these errors.  Please call me if I can 
provide you with any additional information. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
 
/s/ Ashley Moller Klein 
 
ASHLEY MOLLER KLEIN 
Senior Assistant Attorney General 
Business & Licensing Section 
(720) 508-6400 
(720) 508-6037 (FAX) 
Email:  ashley.klein@coag.gov 


